
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPoA Paediatric Teaching: My-opia, Your Referral 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 19:00-20:15 

The Single Point of Access (SPoA) service aims to improve the efficiency of the referral 
pathway, provide feedback loops for community optometrists, and offer CPD-

accredited educational sessions – all contributing to better patient care. 

Consultant Ophthalmologists, Ms Annegret Dahlmann-Noor (Moorfields Eye Hospital) 
and Mr Rohit Jolly (Royal Free Hospital), will be leading a session on paediatric 

ophthalmology including myopia control and referrals for paediatric cases. 

The event will take place online and you can register for the event for free. 

Click here or scan below to sign up: 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact eyeadmin.ncl@nhs.net if you would like to suggest topics for further 
sessions or have any queries relating to the educational session. 

 

We look forward to seeing you - The SPoA Educational Team: Julia, Rachel, and Sejal 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/paediatric-ophthalmology-my-opia-your-referral-tickets-1047811411137
mailto:eyeadmin.ncl@nhs.net

